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Lansing Police Department- Shooting Investigation 
 
 

On March 1st, 2019 at 1734 hours, the Lansing Police Department responded to the 1600 block of 

Doc Strongs on a call of shots fired.  While conducting their investigation, Officers located three 

subjects with gunshot injuries.  Lansing Fire Department responded to the scene, rendered first aid 

and transported the subjects to a local hospital.  At this time, two victims are in stable condition with 

non-life threatening injuries and one victim remains in critical condition. 

 

Lansing Police Detectives and crime scene investigators continue to interview and gather evidence. 
This shooting investigation remains in the early preliminary stages, however it does not appear to be 

a random act.   

 

Preliminary information on this investigation indicates all three subjects were occupants of one 

vehicle when the shooting occurred.  A black male subject in his early 20’s with a thin build is 

believed to have been with the victims prior to the incident and is involved in the shooting.  

   

The Lansing Police Department will update the case once more information becomes available.  

 

Detectives from the Lansing Police Department are continuing their investigation and ask for anyone 

with information to come forward.  

 

Call: Detective Sergeant Ryan Wilcox @ 517-483-6845; Lansing Police Department @ 517-483-

4600; CRIME STOPPERS @ 517-483-7867 or LPD Facebook (Private Message). 
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